
COMMANDER, FOURTEENTH COAST GUARD DISTRICT
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96850-4982

Dear @Lawson,

Please accept my sincere appreciation for your assistance as webmaster
for the 2007 District Fourteen Coast Guard Ball.

I sincerely appreciate your professionalism and volunteer spirit. The
wonderful time we all had celebrating our Service birthday would not have
been possible without your contributions. This year's Coast Guard Ball was a
time to promote our pride as the Nation's oldest maritime service and the
Guardians of the Pacific. It was also a time to enjoy fellowship with other
Coast Guard men and women and those who support us. It was a tremendous
success.

Through your support in conducting this year's District Fourteen Coast
Guard Ball, you helped carryon a tradition for military ceremony that began
over 217 years ago. Thank you for adding to our legacy and BZ for a job well
done.

Sincerely,
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Mr. Ervin B. Lawson

c/o Commander (dt)
Coast Guard Fourteenth District
300 Ala Moana Boulevard
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